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Attention: Members of Calgary City Council 

Re: Land Use Bylaw (1P2007) Amendments and R-CG Monitoring Report City Wide 

CHBA-UDI Calgary Region Association (CHBA-UDI) would like acknowledge our general support for the 

proposed amendments to the Land Use Bylaw 1P2007 as it pertains to the R-CG District presented to the 

Calgary Planning Commission on November 17, 2016. CHBA-UDI members have had the opportunity to 

work with City Administration throughout the implementation of the R-CG district, providing feedback 

on the performance of the district, including suites within the district in the rowhouse context. 

We are particularly appreciative of the collaborative effort of the City's team, led by Stephen Pearce, 

and thank Mr. Pearce and his colleagues for industry engagement on this initiative throughout its 

implementation and more recently through the proposed amendments. We look forward to our 

continued collaboration in the future. 

Respectfully, 

CHBA-UDI CALGARY REGION ASSOCIATION 

Beverly J. Jarvis 

Director of Policy & Government Relations 

City of Calgary: Stephen Pearce, Planner, Calgary Growth Strategies 

CHBA-UDI Calgary Region — Inner City Committee/Urban Redevelopment Committee 


